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The 2014 Michigan District Rally is now 

in the books and if you were not able to 

attend, you missed a good one. Yours 

truly and the little wife are now the new 

rookie District Directors for the great 

state of Michigan. We are absolutely 

honored to have been chosen to lead and 

work for our friends as we all move for-

ward. Our District has been blessed with 

the hard work and direction that Kim and 

Sandy Bergeron have shared with us for 

the last two years. Kim and I have been 

working very well together to make this 

a smooth transition and I think the    

winners will be our members.  

Even though Kim and I have been to eighteen different chapters and have 

been to about 7 District Rallies and as many wingless weekends,  itôs still 

likely probably half of our membership donôt know us or canôt recall us. So if 

you care to read just a little, Iôll give you a quick once over of a life well 

spent (my opinion only)!  Kim and I are both originally from the Pontiac, Mi. 

area, both graduating from Pontiac Central. I rode a Cushman Eagle in high 

school and have been riding ever since.  We were married in 1962 and have three children, six grand 

kids. I have worked many jobs in career, mostly as a mechanic beginning as a diesel mechanic in the 

Navy for four years, twelve years as a Machinist for Grand Trunk RR repairing locomotives, and 

probably 25 years as a motorcycle/snowmobile mechanic and business owner. My wife Kim retired 

after 30 years with the Berkley Mi. school district.  In 1985, we bought a brand new 1984 Gold Wing. 

We took one long ride to the east coast, going to Cape Cod then up the coast to Bar Harbor, Maine 

and then back through Canada. By 1989, we moved to Gladwin and I opened a motorcycle, ATV and 

snowmobile business. We retired in 2006 and decided to try another Gold Wing. I had known Clark 

Wentz since 1971 so we thought we should give Chapter J -2 a try. Itôs been said so many times be-

fore but we just thought we wanted to find someone to ride with, but they have become our friends. 

You know your family you donôt get to pick, but friends come along based on their merit. As we have 

gone to other chapters, state, region, and Wing Ding our circle of friends has continued to grow. We 

donôt want to miss any of them because of the friends along the way.  There is much more to our 

lives but I donôt want to bore you.  I hope our new position gives us all a chance to meet.  A good  



place to start might be the Region D Rally on Sept.11 th  /14 th  at the Noble County Fairgrounds in Ken-

dallville, Indiana. The registration form is available on line on the Region D web site.  Itôs a great loca-

tion for Michigan riders, just south of the state line, West of Angola, East of Shipshewana.   They have 

some great rides, bike games, vendors, a nice campground, a Thursday evening diner ride. Lots to do 

and best of all, more friends!  

        Your Friends and District Directors,  

        Bob & Kim Scott  


